
CENSUS  2020  

Every 10 years, the United
States counts everyone living in
the country on April 1.

Information collected from the
census helps with distribution of
more than $675 billion in federal
funds, grants, and support for states,
counties, and communities - like
yours.

Your Ohana Counts!

The 2020 Census will
shape your future.

Every household will receive an
invitation to participate in the
2020 Census either online, by
phone, or by mail. If you need
assistance with responding, contact
Pacific Gateway Center at (808)
851-7010 or by email at
info@pacificgatewaycenter.org

Respond for your family
and your community

It is against the law for the Census
Bureau to publicly release your
responses in any way that could
identify you or your household. By
law, your responses cannot be used
.against you

Responding is safe and
private

Local governments rely on census
information to plan for community
needs like new roads, schools, and
emergency services.

Starting in mid-March your
household will receive a notice to
complete the 2020 Census. The form
asks basic questions and is available in
many languages.

Responding is easy
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